
Steve Douglas
#267383 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I do not support sleeping or garbage homes in parks or other public places in Portland. I believe
there are better ways for solving the homeless problem without turning the city into a waste
management disaster.
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